
 
 

 

 

Contact: Valerie Holbrook FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Tel.: 317-885-5036 x1235 January 14, 2019 

Email: vholbrook@greenwoodlibrary.us  

GPL Press Room: www.greenwoodlibrary.us/press.asp  

 

German dance group performs at Greenwood library 
 

die Fledermäuschen Tanzgruppe join GPL’s Winter Reading events 
 

Dance group die Fledermäuschen Tanzgruppe from the German American Klub will be at 
Greenwood Public Library (GPL) on Saturday, February 16th to demonstrate traditional German 
dancing.  Dance group members will be dressed in costume and show a few different styles of 
traditional dance before encouraging audience members to participate as well. 
 
This Traditional German Folk Dancing event is part of GPL’s Winter Reading program which is 
challenging the Greenwood community to read 15,000 hours between January 2 – February 28.  
GPL’s Winter Reading program is themed around fairy tales in connection with their upcoming Fairy 
Tale Literary Tour to Germany. 

 
More information about GPL’s Literary Tour, Winter Reading, and the Traditional German Folk 
Dance event can be found at GPL’s website www.greenwoodlibrary.us 

 
What: Traditional German Folk Dancing 
When: Saturday, February 16, 2019  1pm 
Cost: Free  
 

About Greenwood Public Library 
In the heart of Old Town Greenwood, Greenwood Public Library actively enriches lives, promotes 
discovery, and fosters personal growth.  GPL’s newest campaign is aimed at creating a renewed 
excitement for reading in the Greenwood community. 
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